
Subject: FYI: computing course
Posted by Olaf Hartmann on Thu, 08 Mar 2012 10:21:48 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Quote:Course Announcement:

Rolf Andreassen (University of Cincinnati) will be teaching a 10-week course on GPU
computing with an orientation towards experimental HEP applications starting at the
end of March. A web page describing the class is at

  http://www.slac.stanford.edu/~rolfa/cudacourse/

Anyone from  who might be interested is invited to contact Rolf
(rolfa@slac.stanfor.edu) for additional information.
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